CARRie Mathena

Missionary to the Children of

Grenada, West Indies

July/August 2012

Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,

"And I thank Jesus Christ our Lord, who hath enabled me, for that he counted me faithful, putting me into the ministry."

I Timothy 1:12



This is the first graduating class of Faith Baptist Pre-School. Praise the Lord for allowing me to be a part of these five students' lives for the past two years. May the Lord use the things they have been taught for His glory!

A mission team from one of my parent's supporting churches was also able to be a part of the ministry here this summer. They hosted a five day VBS, and the Lord blessed in a mighty way. Thirty-six made professions of faith and the church was packed. We are so thankful this team came to minister with us!

In a few short weeks, the third year of pre-school will begin. It is exciting to reflect on the fact that God has put me into this ministry. We are still enrolling students and finishing up summer projects. Funds are still needed to purchase the rest of the books. Please be in prayer for this need, our students, and that God will give Momma and I wisdom with each new challenge that arises this year.

Being a part of the ministry here in Grenada is such a joy! You are also a vital part of this ministry through your prayers and giving. May we all continue to be faithful!

Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada,

Carrie Mathena Grenada, West Indies 678-608-2173

CONTACT INFORMATION

Carrie Mathena Gouyave Estates, Gouyave St. Johns, Gouyave P.O. Grenada, West Indies (473) 437 - 0982 grenadaskidz@yahoo.com

MISSION BOARD

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 (704) 730-1440